
EXTERNAL CONSULTATION ON THE REDUCTION OF MINISTRY OF 
DEFENCE QUARTERLY OFFICIAL STATISTICS ON MENTAL HEALTH IN 

THE UK ARMED FORCES  

Detail of Outcome 
 
Defence Statistics (Health) opened a consultation with internal and external 
stakeholders on 7 March 2016, regarding the proposed reduction in the 
frequency of reporting of the Official Statistic on mental health in the UK Armed 
Forces:  
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/mod-national-and-official-statistics-by-
topic 
 
The consultation period ended on 4 April 2016. There were no responses during 
the consultation period thus the UK Armed Forces mental health statistics will be 
released on a bi-annual basis as proposed. The planned July and October 2016 
updates will thus not be published and will move to a mid-year publication only, 
starting in November 2016.  
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